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September 18, 2012

St. Paul Fire Department
Administrative Offices
645 Randolph Avenue
St. Paul, MN 55102

Please accept a donation from the Saint Paul Fire Foundation in the amount of $25,000.

Our intent of this donation is to contribute toward the purchase of 13 LUCAS
mechanical CPR devices, outfitting each of the St. Paul Fire medic rigs.

Sincerely,
WU% Kol
Mary Kaase \

Executive Director
Saint Paul Fire Foundation
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